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Our Mission:  
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ever changing world'.  

  

 

17
th
 January 2023 

Dear Parents,  
 

It has been wonderful welcoming back your children after the Christmas break, and we are very much looking forward 
to our Spring Term in Nursery. 

 
We are continuing with our ‘In the moment planning,’ however I wanted to take the opportunity to update you on some 

new activities we have begun now that the children are settled and confident. 
 

Monday – Please remember to bring in your child’s weekend prompt book so we can do ‘Sharing our News’ on a 

Monday morning as part of our group time. 
We also have a Sports Bug coach coming in on a Monday afternoon to work with the children. Please ensure 

children are dressed appropriately. 
 

Tuesday – Library book day. Our wonderful volunteer Pauline still comes in on a Tuesday to take the children to 

the library to select a book to take home and discuss what they liked/disliked about the book they are bringing back. 
Also, Mrs Knight will be taking groups of children to the Forest School area to take part in outdoor activities and 

exploring nature. 
 

Thursday – This continues to be our P.E day. Please ensure children are dressed appropriately. 

 
Staff changes 

I will now be in Nursery every morning (as normal) and two afternoons (Monday and Tuesday). This means I will be 
around at home time on those days in case there anything you would like to talk to me about.  

Unfortunately, Miss Heath will be leaving us at the end of February to pursue her interest in special needs. We will 
miss her so much but are so pleased for her as we know this is something she is very passionate about. We have 

already shortlisted for her job and will be recruiting within the next few weeks.  
 

Allergies 
Please remember we have a sesame seed allergy in our class. We are also a NUT FREE school, so please check 

the ingredients of any items you send into school with your child. 
 
 

Named items 
A polite reminder to make sure everything that comes into Nursery has your child’s name on it please. Each child 
needs 2 sets of spare clothes, lunch box, snack box, water bottle with water, wellingtons, mud suit and a waterproof 
coat. Thank you. 

 
Keeping in touch 

There are many ways in which I will continue to keep in touch with you.   

 The WhatsApp group will have regular updates from me. 

 Photographs which are unnamed are put on the school facebook at regular intervals (unless you have asked 
for your child not to be on social media). 

 Learning journeys in paper form have started. Please feel free to look in your child’s folder at the end of the 
day if you so wish. 
 

If you have questions or concerns about any issues, please do not hesitate to come and see me or to email me 
a.cook@stlawrence.sch.je 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs. Cook 
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